Frank J. Romano Foundation – Holds Fundraiser Dinner

A kickoff dinner is being held on August 22, 2009 at The Harness Racing Museum in Goshen, to announce the launch of **The Frank J. Romano Foundation**. The non-profit organization was started by his four daughters to honor his legacy of service.

Romano was an active member of the Goshen community for over 30 years, most notably serving two terms as Town Supervisor. The dinner/dance will be the foundation's first event and proceeds will go toward sponsoring community grants as well as the formation of a scholarship to be awarded to a Goshen High School senior starting in 2010. Event sponsors include The Harness Racing Museum and BLISS Healing Arts.

Amy Byers, the foundation's treasurer, stated, "We are delighted to announce the launch of The Frank J. Romano Foundation in Goshen. We look forward to continuing our father's commitment to public service and honoring his memory as we give back to the community he made home."

Tickets to the event are \$75 per person or \$575 for a table of eight, and can be purchased by visiting the website www.fjrfoundation.org and following the link for "Fundraising Events" or by calling 978-897-1514.